Tilley scrapbook index Volume 6 1963 – 1987

Invitation to Mayor's (Ald. RH Williams) Civic service 1964 *

Order of Service for this service, Cowbridge parish church

Order of service for Rhondda mayor's civic service 1964

Receipt from Midland Bank, Cowbridge, Rev EOT Lewis memorial fund, 1964 *

Invitation to an informal party in the Lesser Hall, Ald. and Mrs David's Golden Wedding 1964 *

Notice from Public Health Dept., Eastgate about the Offices, Shops and Railways Act 1964

Programme for Cowbridge and District farmers' dinner and dance, New Bindles, Barry 1964

Copy of the parish magazine for June 1964

Memorial Service programme, Llandaff Cathedral – Winston Churchill, January 1965

Page 1. Civic Ball in Barry – photos, January 1965 Reverse of Page 1. Newscutting and photo of the Cowbridge mayor's ball, 1965 * Letter of acceptance to the ball from Llantwit major

Programme for the Civic Ball, February 1965 * (cover)

Page 2. Newscutting and photo of the Civic Ball *

Page 3. Handwritten CV of Mayor RH Williams *
Reverse of Page 3. Continuation of same *

Page 4. Newscuttings about the new Mayor, 1965 *
Reverse of Page 4. Newscuttings – no elections for Cowbridge Borough Council Article on the new by-pass, 1965 *

Large brown envelope – Western Mail article on the by-pass*

Page 5. News article on the new by-pass *
Reverse of Page 5. Photo of Mayor Glyn McNeil, October 1965 *

Programme with signatures for Town Hall musical concert, May 1966 **Booklet** about the Aberfan disaster published by the Red Cross, 1966 **Programme and invitation** for a Barry luncheon for the National Eisteddfod 1967 **Wedding programme** for Llansannor church, July 1967

Service sheet - Cowbridge Civic Service, May 1968 (Mayor Cllr. David Tilley) * (cover)

Page 6. News article about Cllr. D Tilley as new Mayor, March 1968 *.

Page 7. Photo of visit of TV presenter Alan Taylor, Ystradowen Friendly Club **Mayor's invitation** to Civic Sunday, 1968

Reverse of Page 7. News cutting and photos of a wet Dyffryn garden party, 1968

Programme for the Dyffryn Garden Party *

Page 8. Further news cuttings and photos of David Tilley as Mayor *

Invitation to the Dyffryn Garden party, July 1968

Booklet on the two ancient boroughs of Cowbridge and Llantrisant – Cardiff exhibition, 1968

Page 9. News article and photos of the civic procession, 1968 * Short news article on the Cowbridge United Charities – vacancy of trustee, 1971 Reverse of Page 9. Further news articles and photo of the civic service *

Cowbridge Week programme for 1968 *

Ticket for the Dramatic Society's play and local clothing shops' fashion show, 1968 * Programme for the Cycling Kermesse in Cowbridge week, 1968 *(cover and inside cover)

List of Cowbridge Week events *

Ticket for entry, Cowbridge Wk events 1969 *

List of justices for Cowbridge magistrates' and juvenile courts, 1968 * (cover and inside page)

Programme for the visit of the Duchess of Kent to the new Jane Hodge Home, Trerhyngyll, June 1968 *

Page 10. Photographs of the Duchess of Kent at this event Reverse of Page 10. News article about the event *

Page 11. Further photos of the opening event

Reverse of Page 11. More photos of the event.

Page 12. Photo of the Llantwit Fardre Horse Show, 1968

Reverse of Page 12. News articles about the president of Cowbridge Show, August 1968 *

Tickets and various official letters re the opening ceremony of the National Eisteddfod, Barry, 1968

Page. 13. News article about 'no cattle at Cowbridge Show', 1968 * Invitation to a barbecue in Llandough church hall, 1968

Reverse of Page 13. Handwritten speech, presumably of David Tilley, for the Cowbridge Show

Page 14. News article on the Vale Show 1968 *

Reverse of Page 14. Two photos of show events.

Programme for the Cowbridge Art Society exhibition, October 1968, in the Lesser Hall. **Order of service** for Remembrance Sunday, 1968

Cowbridge Athletic Club membership card, 1968

Page 15. Photo of Mayor and officials receiving cheque for play park equipment, 1968 * Two letter headings, Cowbridge coat of arms

Reverse of Page 15. Parish magazine article on ancient stones, 1970

Programme with signatures for the Mayor's ball, 1968 *

Long brown envelope – poster and receipts regarding the ball.

Three official letters and a card relating to invitations for the event

List of officials invited to the ball, and the seating plan.

Mayor's invitation to the ball, November 1968 *

Page 16. News cuttings about the ball.

Two Christmas/ New Year greetings cards from the Mayor and Porthcawl Council, 1968/1969

Reverse of Page 16. Newspaper article about who should rule the Falklands, 1968.

Programme for the Farmers' Union annual dinner, 1969

Result of Borough Council election, May 1969 *

Cowbridge Athletic Club AGM - details, July 1969

Porthcawl Civic Service sheet, 1969

Page 17. British Legion invitation to opening of new HQ, March 1969 *

Invitation to Colwinston coffee morning

Bill for engraving of gold medal by Cardiff engraver, 1969

Reverse of Page 17. News article about former Mayor Edward John, one of four people, being fined for falsely obtaining cheques, July 1970 *

Page 18. News article on 'The Town That Snubbed a Railway', 1970 *

Reverse of Page 18. Parish magazine article about Sir Leoline Jenkins *

Page 19. Order of service for the Civic Service, Mayor Mrs Mary Hall, May 1970 *

Christmas card from the Mayor for later that year.

Reverse of Page 19. Christmas greetings for 1969 from the Mayor John Roberts *

Programme for the funeral service of Fred Goulden, Porthcawl, 1970

Programme for the Remembrance Sunday service, Mayor Mrs Hall

Page 20. News article on the row of local authority's interference with official invitations, 1971

Article on arguments at recent council meeting

Reverse of Page 20. News articles – parking plans, difficulties with a Limes property etc \ast

Page 21. Letter of congratulations to Mrs Tilley on receiving the Freedom of the Borough (from Pontypridd Conservative Assn.), January 1971 Letter from the Red Cross also offering congratulations

Greetings telegram, cards and letter for this occasion.

Page 22. Funeral sheet for Mrs Gwenllian Tilley, March 1971 *

News article and photo of her presented with the Freedom of the Borough whilst ill in bed *

Reverse of Page 22. Handwritten list of Mrs Tilley's work and achievements.

Voting results for the council elections *

Page 23. News articles and photo of the council elections, 1971 *

Reverse of Page 23. Photo and news article on the handing over of Mayoral office between Mrs Hall and David Jones

Page 24. Service sheet for the Civic Service, and two invitations by the Mayor to this event, 1971

Reverse of Page 24. Cllr. David Tilley's election statement

Two invitations to Civic Sunday from Mayor Sandy Greenwood, 1972

Service sheet for the Civic Service 1972

Funeral sheet for Cllr. Herbert Weston, August 1972

Service sheet for Remembrance Sunday service 1972

Parish magazine article on Holy Cross and the Grammar School Old Boys' Association.

Page 25. News article about Cowbridge Grammar School, 1972 *

Reverse of Page 25. Two photos of the school

Page 26. News photo of Selwyn Davies and Sandy Greenwood, Mayor and new Mayor (Selwyn as last Borough Mayor), May 1973

Reverse of Page 26. Article continuing about Selwyn as last Borough Mayor Colour photo of councillors outside the Town Hall

Page 27. Photo of the last Borough council, 1973 *

Reverse of Page 27. Parish magazine article by WS McCutcheon re-visiting the town *

Service sheet for Remembrance Day service, 1973

Page 28. News article and photo of Norman Williams as Mayor, April 1974 * Reverse of Page 28. Further photos of the new mayor *

Civic Service sheet, June 1974.

Remembrance Day service sheet, November 1974

Page 29. Photo of Cllr Glyn McNeil proposing the new Mayor * Reverse of Page 29. Parish magazine article – facts about Cowbridge.

Funeral sheet for Trevor Williams, April 1979 **Funeral sheet** for Walter Carswell, aged 95, March 1982

Page 30. Photos and news articles about Walter Carswell, former mace-bearer * Reverse of Page 30. Further photo and articles *

Christmas greetings card from Mayor Norman Williams of the Poplars, 1975

Page 31. News articles – 'save our schools', and Prince Philip's forthcoming visit, 1972 Reverse of Page 31. Photo and further articles about Cllr Davies as last Mayor of the borough, 1972

Four pages on the report by Glam/Gwent Archaeological Trust on their findings in the town following recent digs *

Parish magazine article on the history of the church, 1973

Service sheet for the Freedom of the Borough ceremony for RAF St Athan, October 1973

Page 32. Invitation to the ceremony.

Reverse of Page 32. Further invitation to the event.

Programme for this event.

Page 33, and reverse: News articles and photos of this event *(reverse of page) **Large brown envelope** containing further information of this ceremony

Page 34, and reverse: Further photos of this event

Page 35. News article about Bridgend's cattle market closure, and one about the groat coin

Reverse of Page 35. Parish magazine article about travel in Cowbridge, written 1930 *

Order of procedure for the Freedom of the Borough ceremony, as above, and the seating plan etc*

Page 36. Photo and news articles about the book launch of 'Cowbridge and Llanblethian Past and Present', December 1979

Reverse of Page 36. Two 1979 parish magazine articles by vicar Stanley Mogford on the death of Trevor Williams and changes in the town *

Part of a Bear Christmas dinner menu? 1978*

List of town councillors, heads of committees etc and their addresses, 1978*

Booklet from the Archaeological Trust on the Cowbridge finds, 1980-81 *

Page 37. News articles and photos – concerns about the Vale Borough Council's plans to centralise services in Barry, September 1980 *

Funeral sheet for Hilda David of 27 Westgate, October 1981

Booklet about the Cowbridge charters, published by the Glamorgan archive service *

History Society newsletter for September 1982 (mentions the opening of the school's museum)

Notice about the Thursday Club Fete, 1985

Page 38. Pages of an article about the structure and development of Cowbridge borough council in the 19th century

Tickets and programme for the Victorian Day in the town, celebrating the centenary of the Royal Charter in 1886, September 1986 Victorian Buffet and Ball menus etc.

Page 39. News article about the 1606 tidal storm affecting Cardiff (published 1988)

Funeral sheet for Edward John, service at Ramoth chapel, July 1987

Page 40. News articles about the decaying Institute building, May 1987 *

Ticket for the Mayor's Charity Ball, March 1988 **Funeral sheet** for Freda Evans, March 1988

National Welsh bus leaflet about visiting Cowbridge *

Parish magazine article on parts within the church, 1981

Parish magazine for 1982, containing notes on history of the church